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Local Impact Statement Procedure Required: No 

Terry Steele, Senior Budget Analyst  

The bill temporarily extends bar hours of operation and exempts bars from statewide 
curfew (see the LSC bill analysis for hours of operation). The extension of these hours does not 
appear to have any direct fiscal impact on the Division of Liquor Control within the Department 
of Commerce, nor political subdivisions. Bars are classified as those establishments with an A-1-A, 
A-1c, or class D permit. According to the most recent liquor permit records provided to LBO by 
the Division of Liquor Control, there are 342 A-1-A permits, 349 A-1c permits, and 27,077 D class 
permits. In addition, there are 12,846 D6 permits (Sunday sales of alcohol) that have been issued 
to other current permitted entities. 
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https://www.legislature.ohio.gov/legislation/legislation-documents?id=GA134-HB-218

